
07/10/2018 

MR Philip Onyango 
75 - C Lantana Avenue ST 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097 
Philipodhiambo5@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Hope this message finds you well, I’m a bit concerned about the new tower being built in the 
Rsllifecare, not only does it affect my health in terms of radiation but also the life of the local 
animals and most importantly the life of young citizens including my child who is going to join 
us next year God willing. Please reconsider these factors before making the decision. 
Kind regards. 

Sent: 7/10/2018 5:27:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


